---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: N4C Conference Chair <conference@campuschildren.org>
Date: Sat, Oct 19, 2024 at 9:43 AM
Subject: Invitation to Present: N4C 2025 Conference -- 75-minute Workshop
To: <nsm0009@auburn.edu>

Greetings Nicole Bradshaw, 
Thank you for submitting a proposal for the 2025 National Coalition for Campus Children’s Centers Conference. The conference committee and coalition member reviewers have considered your proposal entitled " You Can't Call them Guns: Shutting Down Weapon Play and Exploring Violent Themes in Children's Play " and are pleased to ACCEPT your proposal to present a 75-minute Workshop when we gather in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania in March 2025. 
At N4C, all our presenters and facilitators are also conference attendees. Early bird registration and hotel reservations for the conference hotel are available on the conference webpage: https://www.campuschildren.org/conference.
As a Lead presenter / facilitator, you enjoy a discount on conference registration and may find the best available rate by selecting this registration option during the early bird registration window. Please encourage any co-presenters/co-facilitators to register as member or nonmember attendees quickly to secure a great room and an early bird conference registration rate! 
To accept this invitation to join us at the 2025 N4C Conference in Philadelphia, kindly indicate your acceptance as the lead presenter / facilitator by completing this form by Friday, October 25th: Response to Invitation. [If the link does not work for you, copy and paste this into your browser  https://forms.gle/hWNNUUF58BeCSX86A] Regrets may be shared via the same form.
We are excited to have you join us to share your experiences and expertise. Look for more information in the coming weeks and months about the conference, opportunities to connect with other professionals, and what to expect as a presenter / facilitator. 
Be well,
Brett Copeland
Conference Committee Chairperson

